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Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On behalf of the University of Massachusetts (the “Licensee”), the undersigned 
respectfully requests a further extension of special temporary authority to operate at variance 
from the License’s licensed parameters for a period up to six months beyond the current expiration 
date of May 3, 2022.  Below is a description of the reasons for such request which constitute good 
cause: 

 
As referenced in prior extension requests, WFPB was required to seek approval of the 
construction of the facilities authorized in FCC File No. BP-20200511AAR from the Town 
of Orleans, Massachusetts. The Town of Orleans granted their approval of the 
construction on October 5, 2021 and the engineering firm ordered parts in anticipation of 
constructing the facilities.  However, the Town of Orleans has not yet issued the permit to 
allow the licensee to begin work on the construction.  The STA anticipates that the permit 
will be issued and construction will be complete within the next several months.  
Accordingly, WFPB respectfully requests a further extension of the STA to allow time for 
the construction to be completed. 

 
Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions regarding this request. 

 
 

Best regards, 
 

 
F. Reid Avett 
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ANTI-DRUG ABUSE ACT CERTIFICATION 
 
 
 

 The undersigned hereby certifies that no party to this request for 
special temporary authority is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to 
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. §862. 

 
 

_________________    ___________________________ 
    Date     Patty Domeniconi 
       General Manager    
       WFPB (licensed to University of 
           Massachusetts)  
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